
 

 

 

  

The Wisconsin Department of Justice - Office of Crime 

Victim Services and Marsy’s Law for Wisconsin are excited 

to announce details for 2023 Wisconsin’s Crime Victims’ 

Rights Virtual Conference. Please click here for more 

information about this year’s conference! 

Registration for the conference is now open.  

We hope that you will join us! 

REGISTER HERE 

https://wisdoj.eventsair.com/2023-wi-victims-rights-conference
https://wisdoj.eventsair.com/2023-wi-victims-rights-conference/registration

